
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  

Scott Schoonmaker, Superintendent of North Branford Public Schools, announces that Kindergarten registration for 
North Branford residents with children eligible to enter school in the fall of 2025 will be as follows:  

All school registrations are completed solely online. Registration will be open from February 3 – February 7, 2025.  

PLEASE NOTE: Registrations will not be considered complete until all required documents are provided and verified 
including proof of residency, original birth certificate, immunization and health assessment records (HAR-3). You 
may be required to bring in your child’s original birth certificate as well as your proof of residency documents.  

On February 3rd please visit our website https://jerome.northbranfordschools.org/ and click on the “New 
Registrations” button. Here you will see detailed directions on the registration process.  

In order for a child to be registered in Kindergarten, the following requirements must be 

met: 1. The child must be five (5) years of age on or before September 1, 2025.  

2. The original birth certificate, with seal, has been uploaded and examined by the principal or designee.  

3. Your child must have a current physical exam; one that was completed after September 1st, 2024. The 
physician and the parent must complete the State of CT Health Assessment Record. The form must be 
on file with the school nurse prior to the first day of Kindergarten unless alternative arrangements have 
been made with the building principal.  

4. The child must physically reside in North Branford/Northford.  

5. Proofs of residence have been uploaded, examined and approved by principal or designee such as: deed 
to home or current dated rental agreement, escrow papers or signed mortgage commitment, current 
utility or telephone bill, and/or notarized letter from landlord or owner acknowledging  
parent/guardian’s and student’s residence.  

If you have any questions, concerns or problems during the registration process, please call 203.484.1235.  

In addition, if you have specific concerns about your preschool child’s development, please call 203.484.1235 
for information. 

The North Branford Board of Education policies prohibit discrimination on the basis of race, religion, color, national origin, sex 
sexual orientation, marital status, age, disability (including pregnancy), or gender identity or expression, or against homeless 



children and youth. 

 
 


